From: Anita Andrews
To: SizewellC
Subject: Sizewell C Proposal.
Date: 10 October 2021 14:28:32

## To the Planning Inspectorate.

10/10/2021

Dear Sir or Madam,

As the Sizewell planning process come to an end, I am writing again to express my concerns about the devastating effect that this proposed large scale industrial development will have on this beautiful Suffolk Coastal Area of Outstanding Natural Beauty.

The Suffolk Coast should be protected. The Government have pledged, even the Prime Minister in his recent conference speech, to "re-wild parts of the county and consecrate a total of 30% to nature". This should include all existing AONB. It is no longer acceptable, in the light of our knowledge of the climate crisis, to destroy large areas of natural landscape. The woodlands and wetland areas around Sizewell are important for carbon capture and provide safe habitats for thousands of species, some very rare.



The woodland above would be completely destroyed to provide access from the construction compound, across the Sizewell Marshes SSSI, to the main site.



Above is the view across protected Sizewell Marshes looking towards the power stations.



Above is the view across Minsmere RSPB reserve, from the National Trust owned Dunwich Heath.

This whole area is a precious resource, not just for nature, but also for human recreation. It is an increasingly popular holiday and visitor destination. Jobs, which seems to be a main argument for this development, should be in tourism and hospitality. Farmer are diversifying by setting up campsites and building holiday lodges, to

accommodate the ever-increasing numbers of British people who want to come to the Suffolk coast for their holidays, to enjoy the local towns and attractions, to walk, cycle and spend days on the beach with their children.

I was brought up here and live here, and am devastated that any government would consider this as a suitable site for further industrial development: to allow EDF, a foreign company, to come here and build a massive power station, using out of date technologies. There are British companies, Moltex Energy and Rolls Royce, who are developing smaller scale, up to date and safer nuclear reactor. These are the projects that should be supported by the government. These could be fitted more sensitively into our environment without destroying large areas of precious countryside.

Yours sincerely,